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Important Dates 

•June 14th:  Flag Day 

In the United States, Flag Day is 

celebrated on June 14, 2021. It 

commemorates the adoption of the flag of 

the United States, which happened that 

day by resolution of the Second 

Continental Congress in 1777. 

 

• June 20th, 2021:  

Father’s Day! 

Children will create a surprise Father’s 

Day arts and crafts project.  To be 

sensitive to all children and families, we 

will take into consideration, the different 

kinds of family structures that we serve. 

June 20th, 2021: Summer 

We are now on YELP and 
Facebook!! Please rate us 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Summer has arrived here at Little Minds and we will be teaching 
all our children how to stay safe in the sun and stay hydrated.  

Sign up for our summer program now!   

We have been actively monitoring the Corona Virus 

outbreak occurring in the U.S. by routinely reviewing the 

guidance from Centers for Disease Control for Child 

Care. We strive to comply with regulations in assurance of 

your child’s health. Thank you for your trust while 

continuing proper care and safety.  

 .   

 

 

THIS MONTH’S LEARNING, 

DISCUSSIONS AND ACTIVITES 

 

LETTERS: Letter Sounds  

NUMBERS: 1-100 Review 

COLOR: Review 

SHAPE: Review 

 

-This month we will be discussing all 

about summer. We will also be setting up 

multiple hands on activities for the 

children to enjoy. 
 

 

Friendly Reminders: 
o Tuition is due every Friday for the following week of service. 

o Late fee of $40 will be charged if tuition is not received by 

Friday @6:00pm 

o All children must be signed in and out on a daily basis. 

o Children with colds, sore throats or temperatures should be kept 

at home. 

o Permission to use sun screen form must be signed in order for 

our teacher’s to apply sunscreen to your child. 
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